
 
 

Call For Expressions Of Interest (Consultant Services) 
 

 

PACIFIC POWER ASSOCIATION 
SUSTAINABLE ENERGY INDUSTRY DEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

 

 

Consultant to update 
the PPA’s Strategic Plan  

Project ID No: P152653 
Procurement No: SEIDP/ICS/3.17/2018 

 

 

The Pacific Power Association (PPA) is a member of the Council of Regional Organizations in 
the Pacific.  PPA is also a regional association of the power utilities of the Pacific Islands 
Countries and Territories (PICTs). The headquarters of the Association is in Suva, Fiji.  In 
addition to 25 power utility members across the region, the Association has a large world –wide 
private sector membership. The Association conducts technical assistance and administers 
training and other assistance on behalf of its member’s utilities, often in collaboration with donor 
organization. 

The Pacific Power Association (PPA) has received funding from the World Bank to implement 
the Sustainable Energy Industry Development Project. 

 

There are three components within the project: 

Ø  Component 1. Renewable Energy Resource Mapping Phase 1 

Ø  Component 2. Technical Assistance 

Ø  Component 3. Implementation Support 

The project will aim to increase the information available in the region on RE resources, provide 
planning tools and training in their use to PPA and member utilities, and increase the capacity of 
PPA to develop and undertake a capacity development plan for member utilities. Part of this 
capacity building will include providing support to PIC utilities to respond to natural 
hazards/climate shocks and reduce economic losses when disasters occur. 

The PPA wishes to invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) for the services of an individual 
consultant to update the current PPA strategic plan. The consultant is expected to provide 
services which include revising and updating the PPA's strategic plan and to identify new goals 
and objectives for the period 2019 – 2023 with a view to extending or complementing the work 
undertaken as part of the SEIDP. 

A copy of the Terms of Reference can be obtained from the PPA Secretariat at rapa@ppa.org.fj 

Interested consultants must submit a Curriculum Vitae and EOI letter by email providing 
information indicating that they are qualified to perform the services. This EOI closes at 4pm, 
Friday 22nd June 2018. 

 

mailto:rapa@ppa.org.fj


The successful consultant will be selected in accordance with the procedures set out in the 
World Bank’s  Guidelines: Selection and Employment of Consultants by World Bank Borrowers 
(January 2011 edition).” 

Information about the Pacific Power Association is available on www.ppa.org.fj  

The EOI must be forwarded to: 

 

Mr. Wairarapa J Young 

Pacific Power Association 

Naibati House, Goodenough Street, FIJI 

Tel: + (679) 3306 022 

Fax: + (679) 3302 038 

E-mail: rapa@ppa.org.fj cc: ppa@ppa.org.fj 

 

 

http://www.ppa.org.fj/

